
ALA Arizona Auxiliary – Monthly Chaplain Message September 2025 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

As we step into September, a month of transition and reflection, let us pause to honor the quiet 
strength that binds us together—faith, service, and community. The changing season reminds 
us that growth often comes through change, and with each falling leaf, we are invited to let go 
of what no longer serves us and embrace what lies ahead. 

This month, may we carry forward the spirit of compassion that defines our auxiliary mission. 
Whether we are comforting a veteran, supporting a family, or simply lending a listening ear, our 
presence is a powerful ministry. Let us continue to be vessels of hope, kindness, and resilience. 

As a District or Unit Chaplain, please join our Chaplains Circle on the Band app by scanning with 

your phone the QR below. If you have any questions or issues please reach out to me at 

azdeptchaplain@gmail.com or 562-370-0080 (text). 
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